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and

Clayoquot Alliance for Education, Research and Training
I would like to cordially invite you on behalf of Clayoquot Biosphere Trust (CBT) and the Clayoquot Alliance for Research, Education and Training (CARET), the science symposium at the TIN-WIS conference facilities near Tofino on November 17-19, 2002.

The symposium will provide an update of the CBT and CURA funded projects in the community. We will also facilitate discussion in the area of sustainable forestry and aquaculture operations in the Clayoquot Sound region.

The costs for organizing and hosting this symposium are being assumed by CBT and CURA as part of our contribution to education and education based research in the Clayoquot Sound region. The symposium meals including lunch on Sunday, lunch and supper on Monday, and lunch and the closing feast on Tuesday are all being provided. There are no fees for the symposium. We hope you will be able to attend this information-sharing symposium.

Please see the attached science symposium schedule for more details. If you have further questions do not hesitate to contact Stan Boychuk at 726-4715 stan.boychuk@clayoquotbiosphere.org or Tom Pearce at 725-2555 tompearc@uvic.ca .

Sincerely, 

Stan Boychuk

Clayoquot Biosphere Trust

Tom Pearce

Clayoquot Biosphere Trust

